
From: Sally Wright 
Sent: Monday, May 9, 2022 5:10 PM 
 
Dear Special Committee on Electoral Reform, 
 
I would like to recommend a Yukon Citizens' Assembly be created to study how Electoral Reform will 
help improve our voting system in the Yukon. 
 
I support the Fair Vote Yukon presentation to the Special Committee on Earth Day 2022. 
 
Please give Yukon people the opportunity to work together to learn about better voting systems 
through the creation of a Yukon Citizens' Assembly. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Sally Wright 
Yukon, Y1A 2P6, Canada 
 

 


